
MISSOURI STATE HIGHWAY PATROL 
A Division of the 

Department of Public Safety 

Water Patrol Division - PO Box 568 - Jefferson City, MO 65102 

Notice of Hearing 
 
For further information, please contact: Sydney Kendrick 
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EMPHASIS: The Water Patrol Division Schedules Buoy Hearing 
 
The Water Patrol Division announces the following information pursuant to Section 
306.124 RSMo. 
 
The Water Patrol Division is conducting a public hearing at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, 
November 15, 2021, at Osage Beach City Hall, 1000 City Parkway, Osage Beach, 
Missouri, for the purpose of hearing testimony relating to uniform marking of water 
areas on Pomme de Terre in Hickory County.  All persons having submitted 
requests will be notified of time and place. 
 
The public is invited to attend the hearing. If assistance is required due to a hearing 
or physical disability, please notify Clerk Typist III Sydney Kendrick, Water Patrol 
Division, at 573-751-5071, so accommodations may be made. 
 
Applicants have made the following requests to be addressed at the November 15, 
2021, hearing: 
 
Troy Oney requests one (1) No Wake-Idle Speed buoy placed 100' from the center 
of the dock located at P-3, Decker Branch. Approved. 


